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          Monday 11th May, 2020 

 

Transition to Partial Re-opening 

 

Message from Mrs Clark: 

 

On Sunday 10th May Boris Johnson unveiled a "conditional plan" to reopen society,  

He said a new Covid Alert System with five levels would govern how quickly lockdown restrictions could be 

eased. 

He hoped the next step "at the earliest by 1st June" would be for some primary pupils to return to school in 

England. 

As a school we have been working behind the scenes to prepare for a partial re-opening. We are still awaiting 

detailed guidance for this to happen and will be in contact as soon as we can to give as much notice to 

parents and carers as possible. 

If you have any concerns or worries, please contact Mrs Esp by TEXT on 07900778467 

I hope you are continuing to stay safe and well and we are looking forward to welcoming the children back. 

Kind regards, 

 

Lisa Clark 

Headteacher 
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